Solon Township
Notice to the Public

The Solon Township Board regular meeting scheduled
for Thursday, February 11, 2021 has been changed to
Thursday, February 4, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. to be held Via
Zoom. For more information go to
www.leelanau.gov/solontwp.

“individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or
services should contact the Clerk by writing to: Shirley
Mikowski/Clerk, P.O. Box 253 Cedar, MI 49621 or by
calling 231-228-7578.

Shirley Mikowski/Clerk




